
Fugere, Raymond G.
3/22/2013 11:57:38 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Redacted

From:
Sent:
To:

Redacted

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: NERC Alert Update

Ms Allen and Messieurs Redacted

As you may or may not be aware the Safety and Enforcement Division gives a safety briefing 
at each Commission meeting. The Electric Safety and Reliability Division has been scheduled 
to present on April 18th covering the NERC alert and the status of the lOUs in California. I 
would like to request the below information be provided by April 5th if possible to be included in 
the presentation:

1. Surveys

a. When did you start to survey your Transmission Lines for Clearance Issues

b. Are the Surveys complete

i. If yes when did your company complete the surveys

c. Are you using only LiDAR to do the Survey

i. If not, what other methods is your company using

d. Are you only survey lines subject to NERC

i. If no, please what additional lines your company is
surveying

2. Findings

a. How many findings/issues has your company found

b. How many of the findings/issues were in violation of a General Order 95 Rule 
without adjusting the transmission line for temperature

c. How many issues/findings has your company corrected so far?

d. What is the methodology that your company is using to correct the issues/findings?
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e. Please provide a simple list of what has caused the clearance issues (i.e higher 
rating of lines, foreign objects, etc...)

f. When does your company expect to correct all the issues/findings?

g. Has your company had to file any advice letters under GO 131-D to correct one or 
more of the issues?

i. If yes, please provide the list of the letter and the current
status?

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions or comments. Thank you for your time 
and attention.
Sincerely,

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E.

Program & Project Supervisor

320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500

Los Angeles, CA 90013

Office (213) 576-7015
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